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ATTENTION 5TH GRADE PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

 
 
 

Your student is currently receiving breakfast and lunch at no cost as part of the Community 
Eligibility Provision. Your child may not be able to eat at no cost next school year. Unless 
your child will attend Northside Middle School, this benefit will not follow him/her to the new 
middle school, and your child will not be able to eat free of charge.  
 
However, your student may be eligible to receive free or reduced price meals regardless of their 
school location. To determine your child’s eligibility, you must complete a 2014-2015 Free and 
Reduced Price Meal Application. The application will be mailed directly to you during the 
month of July OR you may apply online after July 1 at www.houston.schoollunchapp.com.  
 
Upon receipt of the application, our office will determine, in accordance with federal 
guidelines, whether your child is eligible to receive free, reduced, or full-price meals. You will 
be notified of your child’s meal status once the application has been processed. 
 
If you do not complete a 2014-2015 Free and Reduced Price Meal Application, you must 
provide the funding necessary to feed your child beginning July 31, 2014.  Middle school meal 
prices are $1.50 for breakfast and $2.50 for lunch. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the information in this flyer, please contact Robin Black, 
Houston County School Nutrition Free and Reduced Secretary. She can be reached at 478-322-
3308 or Robin.Black@hcbe.net. 
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